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Due to COVID-19 we are operating a virtual school. Please contact 
office@wfs.worcs.sch.uk and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 
 

 
 



We hope you enjoyed your Easter Holidays and didnt eat too much chocolate!  
OAK & PINE Classes held an Easter Egg competition and Morgan was the winner, winning a 
Peter Rabbit Egg! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Lots of you have also been making and painting Easter crafts and enjoying Easter baking! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And we’ve been pleased to see that a lot of you have been exercising to keep healthy and 
active during this lockdown. 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A couple of pupils have made salt dough 
handprints whilst at home...  
 
 

 

 

CHESTNUT Class have been busy learning at home. Jack followed one of our music videos 
and got his pots and pans out and made lots of noise! Harley enjoyed a sensory session with 
jelly. It's been a special time for Colby who was 8 - Happy Birthday! He also used his PECs to 
request different sized items. Hermione has busy joining in with dough-disco, listening to a 
story about colours and making some biscuits! I think you'll agree they look yummy!  

 

CHERRY Class have 
had an “Our World” 
theme - land and sea, 
making islands, 
floating and not 
floating. 

 

 

 

BEECH Class have been giving music lessons, making their own lunches, enjoying a dough 
disco and learning to ‘take turns’ when playing games with family members. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



YEW Class have been busy working on the new topic “How does your garden grow” at 
home. Isobel and Scarlett created Beanstalk pictures and Harry helped by watering the 
seedlings he had planted. Logan-Lee was being really helpful and cleaned his own room. 
Well done Yew Class! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WOODLANDS Class have been having fun at home and finding things 
whilst out on a walk with Parents.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Harry from Class 14S 
is learning so much 
about the jobs that 
need to be done at 
home, washing, 
gardening, cleaning 
the patio...the jobs 
never end!  
 
 

And students are still 
cooking up lots of 
lovely things to eat! 
 
Dont forget to look at 
the recipes on our 
You Tube Channel 
and on the same page 
as the newsletter our 
website! 
 



Please keep sending in your lovely photos, we really do enjoy seeing what everyone is 
getting up to. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

And finally.... 
 

 
Leon has been helping Dad. Dad is a key worker for Worcester Community Trust. They have 
a new project to help feed the elderly and vulnerable in Worcester during the COVID-19 
pandemic. 
It’s hard work as you can see.... 
 

 

 

 

 


